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From:
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February 15, 2018


Subject:
NADE Pacific Region Director’s Report
I am proud to represent the states and territories of the Pacific region and honored to be a member of the NADE Board. During the first half of the fiscal year 2018, I maintained no less than monthly contact with each of the Pacific Region chapters, primarily to assure that each chapter had access to the resources and information they needed to support their success. I also assisted with corporate and tax status issues (AZ, ID, OR), as well as NADE webpage guidance. 

Increasing membership was a primary focus for the Pacific Region during the first half of the fiscal year. Chapters were encouraged to develop their Membership Drive plans for the month of January. I also provided 1:1 guidance to AZ, OR and ID with their membership drives and state registration processes. As of this writing, ID successfully revitalized their chapter with over 40 new members active by mid-year. 

In addition to membership services, the Pacific Region members actively participated in a variety of NADE and community building events:

· Members representing OrADE, OlyWADE, AZADE, WADE-RS each contributed articles for the NADE Advocate Conference Edition and volunteered for NADE committees. 

· Post-NTC information sessions were presented to DDS staff.
· Chapters reported several community events, including a Halloween costume contest with donations benefiting a domestic violence shelter, Toys for Tots collections; a United Way fundraiser; and a holiday celebration for veterans, and other charity organizations.
· Chapters benefited directly from bottle-recycling efforts, medical and professional development training sessions, a Halloween Chili Cook-off, Thanksgiving celebrations, an Ugly Sweater Contest, and a variety of luncheons aimed to reinforce teamwork and improve health and morale in the DDSs.
In conclusion, the Pacific Region is growing in numbers and influence, supporting NADE, their communities, and their respective DDSs. 
Respectfully submitted,

Marjorie E Garcia

